
  

March 30, 2018 

 
Mr. Stephen Fleming, P.E. 
Senior Remediation Manager 
Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc. 
2858 U.S. Route 322 
Logan Township, NJ  08085 
 
   RE:  Safety-Kleen Amityville 
 
Dear Mr. Fleming: 

The New York State Department of Environmental Conservation (the “Department”) 
has reviewed Safety-Kleen’s “Q3 2017 Groundwater Monitoring Program Report”.  The 
report provides the results of the September 2017 groundwater sampling event. 
 

Upon review, the Department has the following comments: 
 

 The Department is encouraged by the continued decreasing trend of Mineral 
Spirits concentrations in site groundwater wells.  
 

 The presence of Mineral Spirits Range Organics (MSRO) in Quality Assurance 
(QA) samples associated with samples from wells VE-1R, GT-1 & GT-6 resulted 
in the proper qualifier of “B” to the results. While these monitoring points have 
historically detected the presence of MSRO, the results should be viewed with 
caution. 

 
If you have any questions on this matter, please contact me at (518) 402-9813. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

      
Kent D. Johnson 
Senior Engineering Geologist  
Division of Materials Management 

 
ec: A. Everett, USEPA, Region 2 
 S. Rahman, Region 1 
 D. Evans 


